From: Jasmeet Anand <_>

Sent: 2022/06/08 3:07 PM

To: Demelo, Emma <Emma.Demelo@brampton.ca>
Cc:

Subject: [EXTERNAL]City File Number: 0ZS-2022-006

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting.

Hi Emma,

I had recieved a letter from City of Brampton regarding captioned file number for amendment of
Zoning By-Law for municipal address at 10417 Airport Road.

I would like to express my opposition to the proposed amendment. This is small patch of land
that can be used by the current residents in the area for any open space outdoor activity. It is also
ideal place for kids to play that is close to their home and safe.

Moreover, this land backs into the conservation area. I am not sure if this new construction will
invlove any cutting of trees or clearing the foilage. Also, I would consider the two proposed
houses to be too close to the Airport Road which has a 70Km speed limit and is a heavy traffic
road. The residents would be constantly inconvenienced by high noise levels.

I would like to request you leave this piece of land as is.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Regards,
Jasmeet Singh Anand.



